Housing Authority of the

Town of Harrison
788 HARRISON AVENUE
HARRISON, NEW JERSEY 07029

(973) 483-1488 & FAX (973) 4834277
Website www.harrisonhousing.com

March 13, 2020
TO ALL TENANTS OF THE HARRISON HOUSING AUTHORITY:

STATEMENT FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR RAY LUCAS REGARDING COVID-19

As Executive Director, I am aware of, and continue to remain informed regarding, COVID-19, also
known as coronavirus.

I have been in touch with the Harrison Health Department, which is actively monitoring the situation. I
am also monitoring the Hudson County Board of Health Website, NJ Health Department and Centers
for Disease Control (CDC) Websites for announcements.

All Housing Authority residents, guests, and staff should follow all CDC recommendations to prevent
the spread of illness, including washing your hands often, avoiding people who may be sick, staying
home if you are sick, and cleaning and disinfecting frequently touched surfaces.

Residents may utilize information and resources available from local, state, and federal agencies,
including the Harrison Health Department, Hudson County Health Department, NJ Department of
Health, and Centers for Disease Control (CDC). The websites for these agencies contain informative,
helpful, and up to date information, resources, and links on COVID-19.

Additionally, the NJ Department of Health has a 24-hour public hotline, staffed by trained healthcare
professionals, to answer any and all questions regarding COVID-19. The hotline may be reached
at 800-222-1222.

A copy of this notice will be posted at all Harrison Housing Authority sites. We also have posted
some informational flyers from the CDC on our website link: https://www.harrisonhousing.com

Here are the website links to the various Federal, State and Local Agencies:
CDC’s main COVID-19 webpage: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

CDC's People at Risk for Serious Illness from COVID-19:
https://www.cde.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/high-risk-complications.html

NJ Department of Health's main COVID-19 page:
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/topics/ncov.shtml

Hudson Regional Health Department's COVID-19 webpage:
https://www.hudsonregional.org/coronavirus




